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Dear Redistribution Commissioners,
 
I object to the electoral boundaries you have proposed for the Legislative Assembly.
I am a resident and elector in the electorate of Moore.
I have been living and working here as a General Practitioner for over 30 years.
My concern is that we who live in the country will have less of a voice to our local parliamentarian.
Presently I am trying to resolve a political issue, which is hard enough under the present boundaries.
I strongly suggest the boundaries are left as they are.
Thanks very much
Dr Bernard Chapman MB, MS. FRACGP, OAM
Moora Health Centre

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the

lands on which our electoral activities take place.
We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  




